Main Line Fly Tyers

October 16th , 2003 Meeting
Welcome back (for the  second time) to the club for the new year! 

September’s cancellation      Sorry!, but discretion is the better part of valor.
For only the 2nd or 3rd time in my almost 20 years as a member of the club we had to cancel a meeting.  A decision was made after talking to the SCEE and to  the speaker that we decided to cancel.  The officers spent most of Wednesday night and a good part of Thursday trying to contact everyone.   My apologies to anyone who was missed. In the future we hope to have a phone chain in place or using e-mail is simple and effective way of notifying people.  If you are in doubt an e-mail or call to one of the officers should be made if you are unsure about a meeting .

The October Meeting.

<spacer type="HORIZONTAL" size="36"></spacer> Environmental Education* on Thursday, October 16th, starting at 7:30pm. 

Our speaker this month will be George Daniel.  George will discuss some of the techniques and patterns taught by George Harvey and Joe Humphries. He will discuss strategies for fishing nymphs, Streamers and Dry flies as well of the entomology of our streams in Central Pennsylvania.   He will also show us some of the most effective local patterns and how to fish them in the central Pa. streams.  <spacer type="HORIZONTAL" size="36"></spacer>George has been fishing since the age of 6 and tying since age 10.   He now lives up at Big fishing creek at Lamar and recently finished 3rd in the NE fly fishing Tournament.

Fly Tying. 

<spacer type="HORIZONTAL" size="36"></spacer>Sam Vigorita will be tying at the meeting.   He will be demonstrating a different fly each month.

Club Updates and Items of Interest.

Fortunately, the officers for the club were determined at the end of last year. <spacer type="HORIZONTAL" size="36"></spacer>Ed Emery is the new president and brings with him prior experience as president, great energy and considerable fishing expertise.  The rest of the officers for the year are; 

<spacer type="HORIZONTAL" size="36"></spacer><spacer type="HORIZONTAL" size="36"></spacer>Al Kotake- VP

<spacer type="HORIZONTAL" size="36"></spacer>Mike Ebner- Treasurer

<spacer type="HORIZONTAL" size="36"></spacer>Don Bowers- Secretary 

<spacer type="HORIZONTAL" size="36"></spacer>While the officers for the year are set, the club will need help in the following areas: 

<spacer type="HORIZONTAL" size="36"></spacer>1. Running the Raffle

<spacer type="HORIZONTAL" size="36"></spacer>2. Coffee- helper for Bob Gibala.

<spacer type="HORIZONTAL" size="36"></spacer>3. Library- helper for Ricky.

<spacer type="HORIZONTAL" size="36"></spacer>4. Advertising- contact newspapers and shops

5. Web site development.   {Developing a club website]

  
<spacer type="HORIZONTAL" size="36"></spacer>These jobs are very important for both the keeping the club financially healthy and for making the meetings more enjoyable for all of us.  Please consider helping in any of the above tasks.

Dues.   Annual dues are due this month.   Club dues are now only 50 dollars for the year.  This can be paid either as one payment or as two payments, 25 dollars now and 25 dollars in January. 

<spacer type="HORIZONTAL" size="36"></spacer>New and improved Library.  We will be unveiling the new library in October with approximately 150 new volumes from the donated library of Tom Lennon.  

Fall Trout stocking 


Fall trout stocking now complete.  Below is a list of key streams and lakes that have been stocked in this area.  All the fall stocking list is online at http://www.fish.state.pa.us/ 

Also access maps can be found at this web page.

County


Water

Stocked  the Week Of


Berks

Antietam Lk


29-Sep




Hay Ck



6-Oct




Scotts Rn Lk


6-Oct



Tulpehocken Ck
 

6-Oct


Bucks

Levittown Lk


29-Sep




Lk Luxembourg


29-Sep




Perkiomen Ck E Br

29-Sep


Carbon

Mud Rn



13-Oct


Chester
Brandywine Ck E Br


29-Sep




Pickering Ck


29-Sep




White Clay Ck M Br

29-Sep


Delaware
Chester Ck


29-Sep




Ridley Ck


29-Sep


Lackawanna
Lackawanna Lk


6-Oct




Lehigh R


29-Sep




Merli-sarn Park Lk

On Hold*
\


Originally scheduled for the week of 10/6. The access road to the

lake is closed and according to Lackawanna County Parks and Recreation may

not be repaired until the middle of the month.





Tunkhannock Ck S B

13-Oct


Lehigh

Leaser Lk


29-Sep




Lehigh Ck Ltl


29-Sep


Luzerne

Harvey Ck


29-Sep




Harveys Lk


29-Sep




Irena Lk



6-Oct




Lily Lk



13-Oct




Lk Took a While


6-Oct




Moon Lk


6-Oct




Nescopeck Ck


13-Oct


Monroe

Brodhead Ck


6-Oct




Bushkill Ck


October 13*




Lehigh R


29-Sep


Philadelphia
Wissahickon Ck


29-Sep


Pike

Bushkill Ck


October 13*




Dingmans Ck


October 13*


· Indicates a change from the original schedule




Cannonsville Reservoir is still over 100% full. 

(Cannonsville is the reservoir that feeds the West Branch of the Delaware.)

The International Fly Tying Symposium

Nov 22, 23 2003 at the Doubletree Hotel, Somerset, NJ

Sat 9:30 am to 6:00 pm, Sun 9:30 am to 5:00 pm

E-mail   <spacer type="HORIZONTAL" size="36"></spacer>If you wish to be added to the club e-mail list, send me your e-mail address. My e-mail number is  dcb821@aol.com.  Thanks.     

